
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 5:55:48 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Pietro Reda

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Subject: Letter of Comment
The Ontario Energy Board
-- Comment date --
2021-02-26
-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246
I own a seasonal property at the above address.  I noticed Hydro One wants to increase hydro rates.  I am not happy
having to pay more for hydro. I am retired and am on a fixed pension.  It will be more difficult to pay higher rates
for hydro.  Right now Hydro One is charging me a monthly fee for not even using hydro during the winter season
while the property is closed.  This makes no sense.  I do not understand why you want to increase rates.  It sounds
like a money grab.  If I were you I would NOT increasing rates.

-- Attachment --




